
 
                                                                                                       Sunday 10TH January Baptism of the Lord    

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc 

Recently Deceased 

John Carroll  

Paul Farrell  

Karen Byrne  

Brian Duffy  

Mary O Mahoney  

John Donlon  

Patrick Buckley  

Pat Cloake  

Anniversaries 

Patsy & Gloria Maguire  

Patrick Fox  

May Flood  

Nicky Turner  

Christy O Hanlon  

Ronald Byrnes  

Paddy Malone  

Months Mind  

Teresa Downes  

The Cosy Corner Café is now closed for all business 

for the remainder of January they thank you for 

your support in trying to keep a take away business 

going but regret they have to now close fully until at 

least the end of January they hope all their 

customers will remain safe and look forward to 

welcoming you all back soon,  

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please 

fill in details on brown envelopes provided and 

place envelope with Mass offering in letter box 

or safe at back of church  

Please be extra careful if you are in Church to 

wipe down seats and anything you touch and 

not to gather around talking in groups Stay 

Safe and hopefully, we will all be able to 

gather for worship again very soon. 

Sincere  thanks to all who have returned 

their Christmas Dues Envelopes can be 

left in safe at back of Church if you did 

not receive an envelope there are spare 

ones on tables in Church Porch  

Mass times this week 

 From Monday 11th January  our Daily Mass will be 

streamed live at 9.30am each day as unfortunately 

during the current restrictions no one is allowed 

attend Mass  

Church will open Monday to Friday for private 

prayer from 11am to 4pm unless we have a funeral  

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with thanks the sum of €10750.00 

donated by you here during December you can still leave 

your donations 0in safe at back of church. This Weekend 

the Society would normally take up their Monthly 

Church Gate Collections so we ask if you can to use the  

Blue envelopes on tables in Church for your donations 

and place envelopes in Safe at back of Church there are 

more demands than ever on the Society for help at this 

time of pandemic so any help would be appreciated.  

 

The parish office will remain closed at this time due to 

HSE guidelines If you wish to purchase Mass there are a 

selection on table in Fr Brendan’s porch if you are 

cocooning and need  cards please phone me at 087 

6174498 and I will post out to you Anyone wishing to 

book Masses can phone me or email 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  Stay Safe  

WE WELCOME OUR NEW ARCHBISHOP OF DUBLIN  

DERMOT FARRELL AND WISH HIM WELL IN HIS MINSTERY  

 

We bid farewell to outgoing Archbishop Diarmuid 

Martin and wish him a Happy Retirement and thank 

him for his years of service as Archbishop of Dublin  

mailto:EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com
mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

